BROOKSIDE SURGERY NEWS


www.brooksidesurgery.co.uk
Christmas Opening


Thursday 21st December

8.30 – 13.00

Friday 22nd December

8.30 – 13.00  
& 
14.00 – 18.30

Monday 25th December 

CLOSED


Tuesday 26th December

CLOSED


Wednesday 27th December

8.30 – 13.00  
&
14.00 – 18.30

Thursday 28th December

8.30 – 13.00  

Friday 29th December


8.30 – 13.00  
& 
14.00 – 18.30
Monday 1st January 2023

CLOSED
Tuesday 2nd January onwards 
Open as normal
IF YOU WILL REQUIRE REPEAT MEDICATION BETWEEN 21st DECEMBER AND 3rd JANUARY THEN PLEASE ORDER BY 15th DECEMBER TO ALLOW US TO ORDER IN AND RECEIVE ALL MEDICATIONS.    
MANY THANKS

Patient Group 

Our Patient Reference Group meets three times a year and is open to any patient to attend and continues to provide positive suggestions to help us communicate with you.  The next meeting will be on Thursday 26th January at 1.30pm in the waiting room.
Flu Vaccines 

We have had a good response to our flu vaccination campaign this year and we have used all our vaccine for those aged 65 and over.  We do still have vaccine available for those aged under 65 with a health condition that puts them at increased risk of the complications of flu.  Check out www.nhs.uk to see if you can have a free NHS flu jab and contact the surgery to book an appointment.
Website & Facebook

We know that those that read the Pendulum find our articles useful but we often need to communicate with our patients more regularly and we would recommend therefore that you check our website for updates or follow us on Facebook to hear the very latest news. Some of the topics cover recently on our social media have included information on the environmental impact of inhalers, seasonal affective disorder (SAD) and information on the wider General Practice team.  We will also post urgent information on these sites and you can sign up to alerts so that you receive updates immediately.  
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We would like to wish all our patients, their families and carers a 
very happy and peaceful Christmas and New Year.

